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Arkansas Rural Nursing Education Consortium (ARNEC)
Laura Clark, Interim Director

1558 U.S. Hwy 371

Nashville, AR 71852

Dear Ms. Clark,

The Arkansas State Board of Nursing, in regular session January 6, 2022, voted to
grant Continued Full Approval to the Arkansas Rural Nursing Education Consortium
(ARNEC) Associate of Applied Science in Registered Nursing program until the year
2026. Your Certificate of Continued Full Approval is enclosed.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

o~ A

Tammy Vaughn, MSN, RN, CNE
ASBN Program Coordinator - Education
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